From: Lisa Ryan 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 2:26 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Erin Keane
Subject: 2nd Ward Acceptance of A Gift

Hello Steve,

Please let the record reflect, the 2nd Ward Office has accepted an artist rendering, mounted image, of a mural completed in the Chicago Avenue underpass on behalf of the City of Chicago.
This mural was commissioned under Mayor Emanuel's 50/50 Neighborhood Art Program by artist Erik DeBat and the rendering is now hanging in the office.

Regards,

Lisa Ryan
Office Manager
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